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-Translation- 

 

No. PQS 84/2025 

 

August 14, 2025 

 

Subject: Dividend Payment Announcement 

Dear: Shareholders 

 

Premier Quality Starch Public Company Limited (“the Company”) would like to inform that 

the Board of Directors' Meeting No. 7/2025, held on August 14, 2025, passed a resolution 

approving the allocation of profits from the Company's operating results for the period 

January to June 2025 for the purpose of paying an interim dividend to shareholders at the 

rate of 0.03 Baht per share, totaling 20.1 million Baht. 

 

The Record Date for determining the names of shareholders entitled to receive the dividend 

is set for Thursday, August 28, 2025, and the dividend payment date is scheduled for Friday, 

5 September 2025. 

 

Please be informed accordingly. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

-Signed- 

 (Mr. Rathwiroon Chanchungthaworn) 

Director / Chief Executive Officer 

 

Company Secretary Office 

Tel. 042-643818 

E-mail: Comsec@pqstarch.com 


